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Friday, 16 October 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Our school is linked to the Winchester based global charity ‘Karis Kids’ who support orphans living in 
the slums of Kampala, Uganda.  It’s been sometime since we have reached out to our friends but we 
have heard this week of their increased plight during the Covid-19 pandemic and we are calling on 
our school community to help.  

As creative and courageous advocates, the Pupil Worship Team and Oak Class will be organising their 
brilliant fundraiser next week.  

 

Pumpkins and Treats 

So Karis Kids Can Eat! 

Autumn Raffle 

Next Week 

 

From next Monday 19th October through to Friday 23rd October we are hoping you will take the 
opportunity to support our school global charity by giving a monetary donation (minimum £2) in 
return for an opportunity to win a bumper and plentiful Autumnal-themed hamper.  The hampers 
will be outside the school under the tree along with a donation bucket.  Please give generously! 

If your child uses the bus, please send donations in a sealed and named envelope. 

Thank you in advance, to Oak Class families for your donations of hamper products.  Please help 
further by entering the raffle if you are able to.  

With my best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jane Gwilliam & the Pupil Worship Team 

Oak Class Teacher & Deputy Headteacher 
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